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Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2287 creates the Public Access Counselor within the Office of the Attorney General (OAG), 

and provides instructions and procedures for filing. The OAG estimates that they would need to 

hire an additional four people to fully implement the provisions of HB 2287. Those staff would 

include a paralegal, two staff attorneys/mediators, and one assistant AG/supervising attorney at a 

cost of $525,000 per year. 

 

FY’24 Impact: $350,000.00 

 

Full Year Impact: $525,000.00 

 

Prepared by: Office of the Attorney General 


